
Young girl wins 
drawing contest 
By Michael Rupp and Leonie Hansen, 
RSA, Germany 

On 11th July, 2019 a girl from 
the RS Augustdorf, named 
Giselle Malke, won a drawing 
contest for the cover of the 
new school planner. 

Our SV-Team decided to do a 
drawing contest for the new 
school planner cover, because 
the old one became boring. So 
some students of the RSA, less 
than expected, had the chance 
to create their own cover, 
which some students used to 
prove themselves. They had to 
finish their work until 27th May.  

A girl from the 7b, Giselle 
Malke, won the contest. 
She can't remember how 
she came up with the idea 
of her cover. 
"I just thought of it." 
Giselle said. "My teacher 
said I should join the 
contest." 

Finally, the students now 
have a good-looking 
school planner. 


